
Thank you, 

Shawn Shirey

Button shirts, polo shirts, fleece lined jackets and turning smocks have been discussed.  Chris will have prices at the meeting on the 19th.

A reminder that our meeting has been moved to Saturday May 19th.  Hope to see everyone there.

Thanks,

Rodney

It’s May already? We are having our Turning at George’s Shop in just over a week and invite the public to come and see, touch and participate in the fun of woodturning.

Last months demo was put on by Loy Cornett on segmenting, Loy went into great detail on the do’s and don’ts of this type of art, in his demo he showed us many of the jigs he 
has come up with to make the patterns and sections. Loy’s segmented pieces are second to none and are amazing to see. 

FROM THE VICE PRESIDENT

Chris Hughes and George Hancock will provide the meal for the May 19 Turning at George's Shop.  George wants to smoke a brisket.  Beans and potato salad will round out 
the meal.   Everyone should come hungry.  

I spoke to Keith Hughes about the website update.  He is going to work with Shawn and discuss how to convert the site over to a new format so everything can be updated.

Membership dues are still due.  Please update your dues so Chris can finalize that process.  Single membership is $25.00 per year.  Family memberships are $30. 00 per year.

May 19, 2018

FROM THE PRESIDENT
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   https://www.swaturners.org/

SWAT NEWS

Friday Night Lights Focussed on

"BEAT STUART BATTY"

Stuart Batty takes on the winner of the turnoff throw down between Buddy Compton and Ashley Harwood.

BUDDY COMPTON ASHLEY HARWOOD



CAJUN DINNER
6:00 PM
Purchase tickets online for $13 at
www.swaturners.org
NO SALES AT DOOR

http://www.swaturners.org/


Meeting:
Saturday, May 19, 2018
10:00 AM
1709 Clark Street
Midland Texas

WEST

Photographer - Ernie Showalter
Raffle Chairman - Danny Adamson

Newsletter Editor - Vance Ford
Publicity Chairman - Ernie Showalter

Secretary/Treasurer - Chris Hughes
Librarian - Bob Price

Event Chairman - Jimmy Edwards

Web Site Chairman - Keith Hughes

EAST

SOUTH

NORTH
MAP TO GEORGE HANCOCK'S SHOP

Officers for 2018
President - Shawn Shirey

Vice  President/Program Chairman -  Rodney Quesenberry

SWAT / AAW Representative - George Hancock



    Wood selection     Tools & Equipment     Turning
    Sanding
    Finishes
    Safety

Library Corner
The library is a great resource for information on most all aspects of woodturning as well as woodworking including furniture making.

Topics covered by the many books, magazine sand DVDs:


